
 

 

 

 
 

May 24, 2019 
 
Press Release: 
 
NOTICE OF SISTERS PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS SPECIAL MEETING AND EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 
The Sisters Park and Recreation District Board will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, 
May 28, 2019 from 8:00am-12:00pm to interview an executive director candidate in 
executive session pursuant to ORS 192.660(2)(a) to consider the employment of a 
public officer, employee, staff member or individual agent. 
 
The meeting location is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Please contact Mandee 
Seeley, Recording Secretary, at (541) 549-2091 to make a request for accommodations 
for persons with disabilities. 
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